

## Centennial Baseball League 2011 ANNUAL MEETING

Centennial Baseball League provides baseball opportunities for area boys ages 13-19

2011 Annual Meeting will be held at the Centennial Middle School Cafeteria.

Open Board positions are available.

More information can be found on the CBL website

www.centennialbaseballleague.org

 $\star\star$  Thursday, October 27, 2011 at 6:30pm  $\star\star$ 

## **Any questions, call:**

Kathy Mischke-President, 612-618-9766, mischkek@earthlink.net Mark Newton-League Administrator, 612-220-4215, newtonmd@comcast.net